
 

 

26th July, 2024           SECT/306  
 
BSE Limited  
Corporate Relationship Department 
1st Floor, P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001  
Scrip Code: 506734  
 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 
Dear Sir,  
 
We wish to draw your attention to the disclosure made vide our letter dated 31st March, 2023 whereby 
we had informed about the proposal to set-up grain-based Distillery of Ethanol for Ethanol Blending 
Program with the Oil Marketing Company (OMC) with a capacity of 200 KLPD at Raichur, Karnataka.  
 
In this connection we wish to update that due to economic unviability, the Company has decided not 
to pursue the said opportunity.  
 
Kindly take the same on your record.  
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Mysore Petro Chemicals Limited 
 
 
 
Labdhi Shah 
Company Secretary 
Mem No. A57600 
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